
 

Programs of scale grants coming soon  

Programs of scale grants are a new type of grant from The Rotary Foundation. The Foundation 

will award one grant to a club or district each year in a competitive, two-step process that 

includes a proposal and application. The process begins in January, and the Foundation 

Trustees will award the first grant at their October/November 2020 meeting. 

 

These grants support activities that last three to five years, benefit a large geographic area or a 

large number of people, and are aligned with one or more of Rotary’s areas of focus. The grant 

award is $2 million. No additional Rotarian funding is required. However it is anticipated that 

Rotarians will leverage additional resources from partnering organizations. These grants don’t 

require an international Rotary partner, but the activities must be implemented by working with 

a partner organization. They will fund only activities that have been used successfully in the 

past. New or untested activities aren’t eligible. Send questions to grants@rotary.org. 
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